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Fun 4U Club 
37 Homework Policy 
 
We will accommodate homework time for up to 30 minutes (strictly) each afternoon for those children 
who wish to avail of this. Parents should be aware that this is not compulsory and as such it is up to 
each child to decide to do homework. Staff will supervise and help where possible but will not be able 
to sign any homework sheets and we do not accept any responsibility for correcting any mistakes. 
We therefore expect parents to check any homework their child may have done during Fun 4U Club. 
 
Other quiet activities will be offered to children whilst homework time is ongoing. 
 
Any further concerns regarding homework time should be addressed to the manager.   
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


